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DATE: September 2, 1999 

TO: Mary Bane, Deputy Executive DirectorlTechnical 

FROM: Tim Devlin, Director, Division ofAuditing and Finan~ial Analysis ~ 

VIA: Lisa Harvey, Chief, Bureau ofRegulatory Review ~~ 
RE: Access to FPL's Confidential Filin~, Docket 991i'66 

Pursuant to APM 11.04(C)(4)(b), I request that Lisa Harvey, Carl Vinson, Jerry Hallenstein, Terry 
Kramer, and Brenda Maxwell be granted access to FPL's confidential responses filed in Docket 
991266 with the Division of Records and Reporting. These documents are being provided in 
response to the Bureau ofRegulatory Review's audit entitled Review ofFPL 's Contractor Selection 
Processfor Transportation ofNatural Gas. Any confidential information reviewed will be treated 
in accordance with the procedures in the APM. 
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